Kevin E. Turnock

From: Roger Hurd <rlhurd1960@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2023 12:20 PM
To: Kevin E. Turnock

Subject: Design change

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the Aitkin County Mail System -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Need to change the holding tank for Art Smith from an 1820 to a 1500 due to the 1820 has only a 4' burial
depth whereas the 1500 is rated at 5'.

Thanks,
Roger



